
The A.G.M. 1963.

The meeting was [] for the 20th March in Committee Room I at 6.0. p.m. There were insufficient 

members present for the meeting to be held. It was agreed by those present that the officials of the 

year ’62-63 should continue in their posts at least until the end of the academic year.

It was hoped that many new ringers would join the society in the coming October. It was agreed that 

an effort by all members was necessary to prevent the then present decline in enthusiasm in the 

society from continuing.

During the year the secretary has found her academic work had prevented her from performing her 

duties as secretary adequately. She therefore resigned at the end of the academic year 1963.

Signed

Margaret A. Essen

G. Davies

Typed up by James Mundy, July 2023.


